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I am writing in opposition to SB1503. This bill is not necessary and does not focus on 

the problem of suicide, no matter what tool is used, gun or otherwise. This bill is an 

attack on gun right and the Second Amendment. The OSHA does not need money 

for a show report to make a connection between guns and suicide. Actually, gun use 

is just one, and not the main tool, used for suicide. Shame on this bill and its 

sponsors for pushing a narrow agenda and wasting taxpayers money. The proposed 

committee will not even have ANY pro-gun people but rather anti-gun activist. This is 

unbalanced and prejudicial and the people, including law abiding citizens of Oregon 

will not stand for it. Please do the right thing and kill SB1503 in committee. 

Sincerely, Robert Wolk 


